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Lyon Park Sports Clubs – Tennis Years 1 and 2      

 Tuesday 6th February   
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
There are 12 spaces available for a Year 1 and 2 Tennis Club which will take place on Mondays after school 
from Monday 19th February until Monday 15th July. These places will be filled on a first come first served 
basis via ParentPay and the link for payment will go live at 9am on Wednesday 7th February. The cost for the 
club will be £20.  

 
Kind regards 
Mr Moran 
Assistant Headteacher and PE Lead  
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